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October 13, 2023 
 
Robert Lyng 
Trustee of Marshall Township Planning Commission 
Marshall Township Board Member 
 
Dear Mr. Lyng, 
 
Cereal City Solar, LLC would like to provide our monthly update to you and the respective board members 
of Marshall Township. 
 
As of October 6th, all project work outside of the remaining tasks associated with the storm water protection 
was suspended.  
 
In accordance with the engineers plans, the following items were completed to remediate the concerns and 
issues associated with the storm water run-off. 
 
 

1) Rock shall be placed from the edge of the pond all the way to the culvert for the overflow of the 
pond in the southwest corner of the pond.  This rock was half completed this morning. Completed 
and approved. 

2) Each end of the culvert needs to be cleaned so that the culvert pipe’s full capacity can be used. - 
Completed and approved. 

3) The 6” faircloth skimmer was not installed yet. Completed and approved. 
4) One area on the south bank of the pond did not have straw blanket and restoration yet.– Completed 

and approved. 
5) The side banks of the pond with seeding and straw blanket will need to be inspected once grass has 

been established.  These areas had just been seeded and it is important that this pond keeps its shape 
and volume and therefore an inspection in a few weeks may be necessary to see that the grass is 
coming in on the side banks of the pond. Completed and approved. 

6) There is a washout at the 6” outlet to the west of the site in the neighbor’s low area of their field. We 
recommend that in the washout area that the black flexible pipe be removed and SDR-35 solid pipe 
be used.  This pipe should be bedded with soil but then at the surface we recommend 8” rip-rap rock 
to from protect surface run-off.  The pipe was holding up well from the proposed pond to the outlet 
except for at the washout area of the outlet.  Therefore, we recommend these fixes only at this 
washout location at the outlet. (picture of washout area is attached - Completed and approved. 

7) A lid shall be placed on the catch basin in the proposed pond. We are not particular on what type of 
lid is used, however, it must be an open grate to allow water into it, but be a small enough grid to not 
allow small animals into it.– Completed and approved. 

 
We have provided pictures of the remediated areas below. 
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Sincerely, 
 
 
Kunhal Parikh 
Project Director 


		2023-10-13T12:47:29-0400
	Kunhal Parikh




